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Mai Vang

From: Racquel Naylor
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 3:06 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: dmalone132@gmail.com
Subject: 326 Charles Avenue, RLH RR 23-22

Ms. Moermond, 
 
Per our conversation, I asked Derrick Malone, 612-701-5893, if he had posted the bond.  He said no.  I then asked if he 
could post it by end of day tomorrow, Thursday, September 16.  He said that he could not promise that. 
 
He asked how much the bond is.  I told him $5,000. 
 
He has a 5 year old and did not know if he could bring the child to the Courthouse.  I told him that it is okay to bring his 
child here.   
 
He said that he has been able to have his hearings over the phone in the past, but I told him it is too late for him to do 
that.   
 
I asked if he could come at 3:45 or something like that.  He responded that he could come at 5:30.  I told him that is too 
late. 
 
He said that he cannot make it to today’s meeting at 3:30. 
 
Mr. Malone is copied on this e-mail. 
 
Racquel Naylor 
Legislative Hearings 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 


